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Welcome back to the Summer Term!  We do hope you are all 
keeping well and had a lovely Easter break.   
 

The new term definitely hasn’t started as we would have           
expected. However we are very proud of all our staff and children 
for their hard work and positive attitudes with regards to our new 
way of teaching and learning. 
 

It has been fabulous to see all the children on their Zoom lessons 
this week and to hear about what they have been up to over the 
holidays.   The children have seemed really keen to get back into 
their lessons and are completing the work set to a high standard, 
making their teachers very proud. 
 

We have decided we would like to continue our Stars of the Week 
Award each Friday.  Instead of receiving their certificate in        
assembly, we will announce the Stars on the bulletin and we will 
save the certificates and special golden stickers for when we     
return to School.  We would also like to celebrate the children’s 
birthdays as we usually would.  We will put their name in the 
Newsletter as normal by way of celebrating with them.  Happy 
birthday stickers will be ready and waiting for them all on our    
return to School.  
 

We hope you have all seen our new video of the staff welcoming 
the children back to School.  It has been posted on our Facebook 
page and is also on our website should you wish to view it again.   
 

In future weeks, we would very much like to fill this space with 
pictures of the children enjoying their home learning - practising 
their musical instrument, doing some PE, Art, Spanish or studying 
at their desk... anything related to home schooling. If you would 
like us to include a picture of your child please email it to Miss 
Kendal: secretary@wilmslowprep.co.uk the deadline for these 
will be Thursday each week.   
 

Please be aware that, by sending in 
your picture, you are giving permission 
for us to use it on our weekly bulletin 
as well as on our various social media 
accounts and our School website.  

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who have celebrated their 

birthday recently or will do so     
before the end of April.  We hope 

you all had a lovely time. 

As we mentioned all April’s       
birthdays in our last newsletter   

before the holiday we will save this 
space for our next celebrants. 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 

Week! 
 

Even though we are all learning remotely 

at the moment, our staff would still like 

to celebrate their Stars of the Week. 
 

Each of the teachers would like to award 

Star of the Week to all of the children in 

their Form for being so super at using 

Zoom, completing their work and 

adapting to a new way of Schooling.  So 

well done to all the children in: 

 

 

 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

What does a dragon always have in his bathroom? 
 

A set of scales! 


